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July 24, 2008

H.E. Eudaldo Mirapeix Martinez

Spanish Ambassador to Israel
Dear H.E. Mr. Mirapeix,

NGO Monitor will be publishing the attached report “Spanish funding for ICAHD” on Monday July 28, 2008. Our report includes a summary of my phone conversation with Eva Suarez, Project Manager of the Spanish Cooperation Office in Jerusalem. She refused to provide the details of Spanish government funding for this NGO’s activities, and this response is not consistent with transparency. 
NGO Monitor is an independent research organization, promoting critical debate and accountability of human rights NGOs and their government funders. Our website, www.ngo-monitor.org, receives approximately 500,000 hits every month, and our weekly e-mail list reaches over 11,000 readers.

I am writing to you to provide an opportunity for you or other Spanish officials to provide NGO Monitor with additional information, comments or corrections to the report. We will also be undertaking a more detailed report on Spanish government involvement in support for politicized NGOs, and plan to contact your office for assistance in this publication. Similar reports on the UK, Switzerland, Sweden, and other countries can be found on our website – www.ngo-monitor.org. 
Sincerely, 

Naftali Balanson

Managing Editor

NGO Monitor

managing.editor@ngo-monitor.org
cc: Lorea Uribarri, Spanish Cooperation Office

cc: Eva Suarez, Project Manager, Spanish Cooperation Office of Jerusalem
